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Celebrations  

Star of the Week 

certificates 

Seahorse = Christabel 

Starfish = Anna 

Squirrel =Dawson 

Hedgehog = Abdurrahman 

Badger= Nelson 

Fox =Gracie 

Koala= Anaya 

Panda = Logan 

Lion = Kieran 

Tiger = Annabella 

Toucan = Nadine 

Parrot = Annabelle 

Eagle = Tristan 

Hawk = Tez 

 

Ready Respect Safe 

certificates 

Seahorse = Nadine 

Starfish = Skye 

Squirrel = Gabriel 

Hedgehog = Nada 

Badger= Kassandra 

Fox =Matteo 

Koala= Kobi 

Panda = Shewan 

Lion = Emma 

Tiger = Poppy 

Toucan = Alaya 

Parrot = Shaylayleigh 

Eagle = Berlyn 

Hawk = David 

 

Computer Explorer Champs 

KS1 = Enoch 

KS2 = Musa 

 

WELL DONE TO ALL OF YOU! 

             

 

 

 

Attendance 

Overall attendance this week 

=91.48%  

Lates = 15 Children 

Classes with the highest 

attendance = KS1 - Starfish 

and KS2 – Hawk 

 

 

Key Upcoming 

Dates 

23 – 27th = Half 

term  

20th and 21st 

November= 

Parents Evening  

10th November = 

INSET Day 

(School closed for 

pupils).  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Letters home this 

week 

Street closure 

ANPR cameras 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

We said a sad farewell to Mrs Cook today who is 

retiring and moving to Dorset. Mrs Cook has worked at 

the school as a Teaching Assistant for over 27 years!  

She has been such an important part of the school and 

will be very much missed!  We wish her all the very 

best!  

 

We said another farewell today also – to the swimming 

pool. I am sad to see it go as it has been such an 

amazing experience for the children.  The good news is 

that it will be back next September!  

 

Thank you to those of you who have filled a shoebox for 

the Rotary Christmas shoebox appeal. These are going 

to make such a difference to so many families.  

 
 

A finally a word from Max in Hawks about his topic this 

term… 

“We were learning about Charles Darwin and his 

discoveries in the Galapagos islands. We also learnt 

about his theory of evolution. The best bit of the topic 

was learning about adaptation, we looked at animals and 

plants and how the best of the species were able to 

survive. It was a marvellous topic- I learnt a lot”   

 

Have a lovely half term! 

Mrs Newton 

Headteacher  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SPORTS NEWS  

Well done to 

the year 3/4 

Dodgeball 

team for 

winning gold 

medals at 

their recent 

tournament.  

 

House Points 

The house with most house points this 

week is Pegasus  

 

 

 


